Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: Jon Dykes <dykesjonathan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 7:43 AM

To: customercare@pse.com; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE rate increase

[EXTERNAL]

| am against the PSE rate increase. It is always going up, cities are taxing more, there’s more hidden fees because of the
climate commitment act. It’s all a bunch of nonsense, ends up, hurting the customer at the end of the day. You send us
messages to reduce our electricity, then want to charge us more for it...

And then | look at my electricity mix and it’s cold and Hydro electric. And I'm being told to use more electricity all the
time for my car, etc....

What a joke. | oppose these rate increases.

Jon



